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VACANCY 







27th March 2018
SCHOOL GOVERNOR 

There is currently a vacancy for a School Governor.

As a Governor, this voluntary role provides the opportunity to participate in the strategic decision-making processes that affect our school. Governors work as a team and are responsible for making sure the school provides a good quality education for all pupils. Raising educational standards in school is a key priority. They do this together with the head teacher, who is responsible for the day-to-day management of the school.
There are no particular qualifications or requirements, other than a willingness to give time to the role and a capacity for working with other people. 

Governors meet about eight times a year and meetings generally last about 2 hours.

Any enquiries should be made to Joe Kilner, the Chair of the Governing Body.
Jan Farrar






 


  Joe Kilner                                                                                                       
Clerk to the Governors                                                                       Chair of Governing Body                                                                                                                                  Tel: 01493 700904
         email:  joe.kilner@live.co.uk
 
Further information available at:   https://www.nga.org.uk                              


                                                                                      
